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March 29, 2018 

 

Stewart Father’s Day Powwow Vendor 

 

Re:  Stewart Father’s Day Powwow – June 15-17, 2018 Stewart Facility, Carson City, Nevada 

 

Dear Vendor, 

 

We are in the process of coordinating the 2018 Stewart Father’s Day Powwow to be held June 15-17, 2018 at the Stewart 

Facility in Carson City, Nevada. The event is geared toward generating support and funding for the preservation of the 

historic Stewart Indian School.  The event last year was an enormous success and this year is expected to be an even 

larger drawing of alumni and visitors! 

 

We are again seeking vendors for this year’s event.  Enclosed you will find a vendor application and a 2018 flyer. I urge 

you to read the enclosed application in its entirety.  Things to consider that will affect your participation are the 

following:  

 

 Vendors must pay fees by the deadline of Friday, June 8, 2018 or they will not be allowed to participate. 

 All vendors are required to submit up to 3 photos of their booth and merchandise to be considered for 

participation. 

 Indian Taco Vendors are limited to Five (5). The Committee will accept the first 5 completed and paid Indian taco 

vendors. Those who would like to be a food vendor, selling other than Indian tacos and fry bread, may still apply. 

 Upon approval of your application, you will receive a map showing you the location of your booth prior to your 

arrival. All vendor booth spaces will be assigned by the Stewart Father’s Day Powwow Committee. 

 There is not a daily rate for any vendor; fees are for the entire 3-day event. 

 No information booths will be accepted. 

 All vendors are required to check in with Vendor Coordinators upon arrival and set-up no later than 3:00pm on 

Friday, June 15, 2018. 

 

We hope that you will be able to participate this year, making this event as great a success as last year. Should you require 

further information please contact Sari Nichols at (775) 687-7603or snichols@nic.nv.gov. 

   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sherry L. Rupert, Event Coordinator 

Stewart Father’s Day Powwow Committee 

 

Enclosure  
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